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As a non-profit 501c3 community, we  
thank you for supporting our mission of 

service to seniors through tax-deductible 
donations of cash or useful items.  

Please call our office.
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WE ACCEPT CREDIT CARDS

What is a New Year’s resolution? 
Something that goes in one year 
and out the other. All jokes aside 
now. Happy New Year Everyone! I 
hope that the holidays have treated 
everyone well. It’s always a busy 
time of year for everyone. As for 
the staff and residents we have 
had a great ending to 2024 and 
welcomed 2025 with an open mind 
and excitement for what comes next! 
We are excited to have everyone 
attend our Holiday Party on January 
18th. We can’t wait to celebrate with 
our Wellington Family! As for the 

past month, we have had a lot going 
on with decorating, new games, 
lots of music and of course crafts. 
Our Disney Trivia also turned out to 
be a lot of fun. The residents loved 
making team names and using their 
knowledge of Disney Movies to try 
and get that top score! Loras was 
our big winner, but everyone had 
lots of fun and laughs! At the end of 
the day what else could we all ask 
for? I’m looking forward to seeing 
everyone at the Holiday Party! Let’s 
see what new things I can come up 
with for 2025!

Corner Desk of Mary:

Letter From The Administrator
I am writing to notify you of my resignation as Care Coordinator at Wellington Place at Whiting.

The decision to resign has not been an easy one, as I have been deeply committed to my job for over six years. 
However, unforeseen circumstances have come up outside of work that require my undivided attention making it 
difficult for me to maintain the level of commitment that the wonderful residents here deserve.

I am so greatly for all the time I’ve spent here and everything that I have learned from working at one of the very 
best facilities around. I cannot put into words how meaningful my time here was. The residents and families I 
have encountered throughout the years have been amazing, and truly feel like part of my family. I really have no 
words, it’s just a feeling of love and compassion.

I am committed to making sure that this will be an easy transition for everyone, including assisting with training 
and supporting the next Care Coordinator. All of the management and staff here are great, and passionate about 
the wonderful care they provide.

I fully appreciate all of the support, knowledge, and experience that was given to me from Wellington Place at 
Whiting. It has been a pleasure working here, and I know I will think of here often with a smile on my face.

Andrea Thorstad
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